P.O.Box 173

NEW HAVEN YOUTH LEAGUE ......cveciomon

Dear Supporter of New Haven Youth League,

Snow may still be on the ground, but baseball and softball season is just around the corner! New Haven Youth
League would like to ask for your support to become a part of our great program. Sponsorship is a crucial part
of our organization. The funds raised from sponsorships help us to cover the cost of uniforms, equipment,
umpire equipment and education, field maintenance and various other cost associated with a quality program.
Your generous sponsorship dollars provide an opportunity for children to learn the game, the value of team-
work and the responsibilities of being on a team.

Our sponsorship options for this year include:
[]  Option #1: Backstop Sponsorship $200
This option includes the display of a professionally imaged sign (2’ by 2’) that will be displayed on the
backstop at Lions or Bock Field
Option #2: Team Sponsor $400
This includes your business name and/or logo on team jerseys
] Option #3: Outfield Sponsor $600
This option includes the display of a professionally imaged banner (2’ by 3’) that will be displayed on
the outfield fence at Lions of Bock Field
(] Option #4: Team Sponsor and Outfield Sponsor $800
This option includes the benefits of Option #2 and Option #3 as listed above at a discounted price.

All of these options offer a great way to bring exposure to your business while supporting our players! All spon-
sorship options will not only be viewed by our teams, but will be viewed by other teams and fans in the sur-
rounding towns including Washington, Dutzow, Marthasville, St. Clair and Hermann.

To commit to a sponsorship:
e Indicate your sponsorship selection above and complete the following:
Company Name:

Contact Person:

Phone Number:

e Please email a copy of your logo to: nhyl.sports@outlook.com
e Please return the completed form by email or to the P.O. Box listed above.

Feel free to contact Jenna Colter at 636-667-3252 or email us at the address above with any questions.

“Thank you for your support of the New Haven Youth League”



